
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

As you may be aware from the media, one of the teaching staff trade unions has scheduled four days of 
industrial action over the coming weeks.  A decision about the implications for schools of each day of 
proposed strike action will need to be taken separately. Three of the dates are not until the end of 
February/middle of March and we will let you know about any possible impact on school attendance for 
these later dates nearer the time    
 

However, the first day of strike action is due to take place next week on Wednesday 1st February 2023. 
This will result in some partial or whole school closures across the country. 
 

After initial discussions with the staff in school, I am pleased to inform you that it looks as though 
Eastlea Primary will be fully open for all pupils on Wednesday 1st February so children in all classes 
should attend school as normal on that day.  If anything changes I will aim to let parents/carers know as 
soon as possible. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

E J Beeston, Head Teacher 

 
 
 


